To our valued customer,

We at Together strive to ensure our investors are compliant with respect to their investments. A major part of this compliance is filing US tax returns. For this reason, we have been working with a premier US tax firm in Israel, Philip Stein & Associates, and built a very good relationship with them. Due to this relationship with Philip Stein & Associates, we have arranged a special deal specifically for our investors.

In order to ensure your US tax filing is smooth and hassle free, we would like to take this opportunity to explain your US filing requirements as well as all information needed to complete the return. Additionally, we have attached a special proposal from Philip Stein & Associates for our investors. 

As a non-US investor in US properties, you will need to apply for an ITIN (Individual Taxpayer Identification Number) similar to an Israeli mispar zehut, and file an annual US tax return (Form 1040NR) and New York or other state returns in certain circumstances.  

If you chose to make an investment through an Israeli company, your company will need an EIN (Employer Identification Number) similar to an Israeli chet-peh. You will also need to file an annual tax return for the company (Form 1120-F) and New York or other state returns in certain circumstances.

There may also be other scenarios involved and Philip Stein & Associates is happy to go over all the details with you more in depth.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call us.

[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like information about Philip Stein & Associates, please go to https://www.pstein.com/about-us/. Their office number is 02-644-4000.

Thank you

